CONNECTICUT COLLEGE

April 8, 2016

Dear Members of the Campus Community,

The Strategic Planning Committee is excited to announce two opportunities next week for you
to hear about and discuss the draft strategic plan. We've worked over the course of the year to
listen to your ideas, identify key themes and priorities, and organize them into a set of goals
and objectives to guide the College's work over the next decade.

On Monday, May 2, we'll email you a Web link with which you can access the draft and read it
in advance of the open meetings -- Tuesday, May 3 at 4:00 p.m. in Humphrey's and Wednesday,
May 4 at 11:50 a.m. in the 1941 Room.

Many thanks to everyone who has participated in the various strategic planning events and
activities throughout the year.

Abby Van Slyck and Chad Jones
Strategic Planning Committee co-chairs
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Tuesday, May 3, 4:00-5:15 p.m.
Humphrey’s, Crozier-Williams

Wednesday, May 4, 11:50-1:00 p.m.
1941 Room, Crozier-Williams

Join members of the Strategic Planning Committee to
review and discuss the draft strategic plan, which outlines
the priorities, goals and objectives that will guide the
College’s work over the next ten years.

More info: www.conncoll.edu/strategic-planning/
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